
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

JOIN US 
IN KEEPING 
EVERYONE SAFE.

Please remember that good hand 
hygiene and physical distancing 
are still the number one precaution 
to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 
Thank you for joining us in caregiver 
masking and other measures to 
keep everyone safe.

Questions? 
Ask any member of your 
care team.

As an extra measure of protection, 
we now recommend that all parents 
and caregivers wear masks when 
visiting our University City hospital 
and our Emergency Department. 
You will be provided with a 
disposable mask, a storage bag
and instructions. 


